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Christmas Project & 2024 Praise report
Dear Family & Friends,
2024 has been another amazing year, and even with some of the challenges that we have faced, we praise the Lord with
steadfast hearts that He, the God we serve, is sovereign over all and we will worship Him again and again for all He has

done! As we reflect over this past year we have so much to be thankful for. We would like to share with you some
highlights of the great things that God has done this past year! May His glory “SHINE”

1st Chronicles 16:23-25a – Sing to the Lord all the earth; proclaim the good news of His salvation from day to day.
Declare His glory among the nations, His wonders among all peoples. For the Lord is great and greatly to be praised;

We praise Him for:

· 24 salvations! Bringing total saved to 931 since the beginning of ministry!!
· 636 Bibles distributed this year bringing the total to 2,307.
· Hope for the World High School completed its 6th year with 115 students enrolled. 
· We praise God for the 36 graduates in 2024, with a grand total of 74 graduates that we have seen since inception of the school
· Caps and gowns were purchased to help with annual graduation ceremonies
· The High School that the Lord established by faith has been a huge success! We have seen souls saved, and lives changed through
education & discipleship which help ensure for a brighter future. God provides all their uniforms, books, food, water,
transportation, teachers, & cooks. The scripture on each uniform is Jeremiah 29:11 To God be the glory!
· 10 desktop computers were purchased for the High School, along with the internet.
· The Honduran Medical Brigade that came to the High School with the help & supplies for the students and all their families 
· All 15 schools in the village have now been added to the Manna feeding project. This ministry has grown to 1,302 children being
fed daily! This also includes 2 children’s church classes & 130 Senior adults
· The Manna Project averages over 21,974 meals per month! This comes out to an amazing number of 241,714 meals for the year!!! 
· Over 1,986 large 5-gallon containers of clean drinking water were distributed for all the schools and community facilities for 2024.
· Many poverty stricken families have been provided with food bags, clothes, sheets, & pillows to help meet their physical needs.
· Large boxes of school supplies were delivered to the 58 teachers in all 15 schools.
· The new church partnership had its 4 year anniversary and has grown to around 200 in attendance, with many souls being saved.
We have 11 Bible study home groups, and the children’s church has grown to 70-80 kids in attendance! 
· The discipleship classes consist of 3 levels, in which we had 53 graduates! The gospel of Jesus and God’s word is reaching
throughout the schools & communities of the village. 
· The pastor’s son (age 19) who serves in the church, & attends college feels a calling on his life to preach the gospel and will be in
process of pursuing this calling.
· The annual “Day of the Bible” celebration was a huge success throughout village
· Women’s ministry is going strong with as many as 25 attending. 
· The Triplets and Valeria are growing, thriving and doing amazing! They are now in kindergarten and so precious
· School projects 2024: Large metal awning cover for kindergarten, New Storage Room & Director’s office constructed at the High
School, along with a new security fence around the entire property.
· In the past several years through generous donors the ministry has assisted the community and schools with funding or materials
for different projects such as: Drainage systems, TV’s for classroom learning, playground equipment, lunch areas, kitchen repairs,
windows, doors, concrete steps, science fairs, soccer goals, sponsored soccer tournaments, graduation gowns, toilet paper, copy
paper, internet, desks, and several miscellaneous repairs. God is good!
· We praise God for all the answered prayers & support in the midst of all the health concerns we have endured throughout the
year. God has also kept us safe and sound when in the midst of danger. We have definitely seen His miracles and praise Him!
· Annual Pheasant Shoot and Dove Shoot at Hartland Farms was a big success!
· We continue to praise God for all of you who support this ministry with all your love, prayers and financial support! You all have
such a huge impact on the lives of those in need! May God bless you all!
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Christmas Project
Once again we would like to ask you to prayerfully consider how you can be a part of this year’s

Honduras Christmas Project”. The proceeds will be used to bless the teachers in all 15 schools with
their much needed supplies for the 2025 school year that typically begins in February. We praise the

Lord for the many doors of opportunity to share the love and hope of Jesus Christ that this project has
opened. Any and all donations are greatly appreciated! Please be sure to note on the enclosed

envelope or earmark your check that your donation is for “The Honduras Christmas Project”. We know
that God is preparing for a great harvest of salvations in Honduras!

                 Prayer Request for 2025: 
He who calls you is faithful, who also will do it 1st Thess: 5:24

   - Please continue to pray for us as we plan for our next steps in the ministry, and for us to be steadfast in our
faith, to love well, and to encourage others with the hope of Jesus

     - 2025 Operating Budgets. These funds listed below are not the actual budgets, but are the extra funds needed
on top of what is already provided through monthly donations:

· High School  - $17,804 
· Manna Feeding - $18,780

· Christmas Project - $2,500 
· Personal Support - $9,954

· Bibles - $1500

May you and your families have a blessed Thanksgiving, a Merry Christmas and a happy and
prosperous New Year! 

 
(Matthew 28: 18-20 & Jeremiah 17:7-8)

Serving For His Glory! 
Larry and Marsha


